

- t 02476 654321
- f 02476 450242
- e info@cw-chamber.co.uk
- w www.cw-chamber.co.uk

7th October 2022

Mr A Collinson North Warwickshire Borough Council Council House Atherstone CV9 1DE

Dear Mr Collinson,

The Coventry and Warwickshire Chamber of Commerce has long campaigned for the supply of employment land within our area to be increased to meet the economic needs of our sub-region. With a strong focus that such land would be able to respond to the whole spectrum of employment needs within our diverse economic make up, and the land availability would need to meet this scope and scale.

Over our many years of campaigning, we have built up clear evidence and information from our membership which demonstrates clearly the shortage of employment land that exists in the subregion and the consequential high price of land that is available for employment uses, the sum of which is prejudicially impacting upon economic growth.

The Chamber is always happy to offer our support and the support of the business community we represent to good, well-located, well-serviced employment land Planning Applications across the Coventry and Warwickshire area.

That is why we are delighted to support Hodgetts Estates' ambitious proposals to create the 'Greenest Business Park in the West Midlands at the Land North East of Junction 10 M42. (ref.PAP/2021/0663).

Yours sincerely,



